
 

Newsletter 14th February 2025 

Attendance :  03/02/25 – 07/02/25                Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lateness has a 

huge impact on 

children’s learning. 

Not only on the 

children that are 

late, but also on 

the children in the 

classes being 

disrupted. Please 

ensure your child 

arrives at school on 

time each day. 

97% and above 
Excellent 

95% to 96% 
Attendance is slipping and will be closely monitored 

95% or below 
Poor (high numbers of children are persistently absent) 

 

The School Day 

8.30am – 8.50am – Arrive on the school playground 

8.40am – Pupils enter school 

8.55am – Gates shut & registration begins 

12 – 1pm –  Lunch 

3.20pm – End of School Day   

Class School Attendance Lates 

Nursery 99 % 0 

Reception  95.3% 6 

Year 1 91.7% 9 

Year 2 95.6 % 2 

Year 3 96.7 % 4 

Year 4 98.9 % 5 

Year 5 94.8 % 9 

Year 6 96.2% 8 

 

Day Event 

Mon 24 Feb 
INSET DAY 
School Closed for children 

Tues 25 Feb Term Begins 

Thurs 6 March World Book Day 

Fri 14 – Sun 
16 March 

Robinwood Residential 
Year 6 children 

Wed 19 
March 

Year 3 Learning Together 
Afternoon 2.15pm-3.20pm 

Fri 21 March 
Comic Relief Day 
Non Uniform – donation 
 

Wed 2 April 
Parents Evening 
3.30pm – 8.00pm 

Fri 4 April Last day of term 

Tues 22 April Term Begins 

Mon 5th May Bank Holiday – School closed 

Fri 23 May Last day of term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lateness w/c 27/01/25 

Day Lates 

Monday 8 

Tuesday 7 

Wednesday 9 

Thursday 6 

Friday 10 

Total Lates for 
This Week 

40 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visitor 
Ash Randall 

 

Ash Randall is coming into school on Wednesday 

26th February to do an assembly for the children.  

Ash is a football freestyler and YouTube star.  He 

will talk about his record breaking antics and his 

experiences.  We are excited to welcome Ash to 

Oakfield. 

 

Star of the Week 

Bungalow Class Denver 

Den Class Freddie 

Hive Class Amelia 

Nursery Class Freddie 

Reception Class Jack 

Year 1 Araiyah 

Year 2 Alex 

Year 3 Lucy 

Year 4 Ivy 

Year 5 Cataleya 

Year 6 Isaac 

 

Communication 

 

 

If you wish to speak to a member of the SLT please 

contact via the school office or email 

admin@oakfieldhyde.co.uk 

Safer Internet 
Day 

 

It was Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 11th February, 

we have been talking about internet safety with the 

children.  Go to 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-

day/safer-internet-day-2025 

for parents ideas and tips. 

World Book Day 

 

It is World Book Day on Thursday 6th March.  

Children may come to school dressed as their 

favourite book character and bring the book to 

school.  There will be lots of exciting activities for the 

children throughout the day! 

‘Nest’ News – New Changes 

 
The Nest is our before and after school provision.   

We are able to announce that nursery children may use the facility, if you child is in nursery you may now 

book your child a place if required on your MCAS App.   

After the half term we will send out a survey to parents and carers to inform our Nest provision for September. 

 

mailto:admin@oakfieldhyde.co.uk
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2025
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2025

